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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Director (HR) /2018      Dated-04.06.2018 
 
To,  
 
The Director (HR),  
BSNL Board, 
New Delhi-110001   
 
Subject:  Notification for holding JTO (T) LICE under 50% Internal Quota for the 

vacancy year 2016-17 and 2017- 
 
Respected Madam,  
 
AIBSNLEA CHQ has been informed that more than 800 JEs are waiting for JTO LICE for 
the recruitment year 2016-2017 & 2017-2018.  
 
All these JEs were selected in BSNL in 2010 & 2011 and as per our JTO RR 2014 these 
are eligible for JTO LICE after completion of 5 years of service in JE / TTA cadre and have 
already completed more than 5 year’s service. BSNL Management has not notified the 
JTO (T) LICE under 50% internal quota for the last two three years.  
 
We would, therefore request you to kindly intervene in the matter and instruct the cadre 
controlling authority to issue notification for the JTO (T) LICE for 50% internal quota for the 
years 2016-2017 & 2017-2018 immediately. 
 
This kind of act will motivate hundreds of graduates at JE level and they will continue to 
work for the technological needs of BSNL. 
 

With kind regards 
 

        Yours Sincerely, 
-sd- 

          (Prahlad Rai) 
          General Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


